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FY2025 BUDGET WORKSHOP FOR TREASURE VALLEY PARTNERSHIP 

The Board met today at 11:32 for a FY2025 budget workshop for the Treasure Valley Partnership. 

Present were: Commissioners Leslie Van Beek, Brad Holton and Zach Brooks, Clerk Rick 

Hogaboam (arrived at 11:34 a.m.), Accounting Supervisor Sarah Winslow, COO Greg Rast and 

Deputy Clerk Jenen Ross.  

Commissioner Holton said this is a very beneficial partnership and that the funding request is 

based on population. A significant benefit to Canyon County is the funding they provide for the 

SAUSA program.  

The FY2025 budget request is $5580.  

Discussion ensued regarding the SAUSA fund and program.  

Commissioner Brooks made a motion to include the full amount of $5580 in the budget. The 

motion was seconded by Commissioner Van Beek and carried unanimously.  

The meeting concluded at 11:43 a.m. and an audio recording is on file in the Commissioners’ 

Office. 
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